

Meeting Summary for International Patient Summary (IPS)

Mar 20, 2024 12:55 PM Universal Time UTC ID: 891 9761 2486

Quick recap

The team discussed updates from the hymns conference, a new meeting summary feature from the Zoom AI companion, and a new project on bundle composition profiles. They also debated the alignment of their composition with potential profiles, the ongoing projects, and the need for guidance on choices between the Cda and the 'fire' project. Lastly, they discussed updates to the core problem list, the integration of lpa into the current workflow, and the current state of the 'must support' and 'obligations' concepts in their project.

Next steps

John D'Amore will review and update the terminology value sets for the IPS 2.0 release and ensure the updated value sets are included in the free set for the IPS 2.0 release.

Rob will consider adding a section for notes to the IPS 2.0 release and review the Must Support project to assess its maturity and applicability for the IPS 2.0 release.

Thomas Zhou will investigate the US Core 2.0 release for tangible improvements to the My Support description and share relevant information with the IPS team.

Summary

Hymns Conference Updates and New Projects

Rob presented updates from the hymns conference and a new meeting summary feature from the Zoom AI companion, which was agreed to be incorporated into their meetings. John introduced a new project on bundle composition profiles, which he suggested could potentially replace the current clinical doctrine profile. Additionally, John D'Amore discussed recent activity and updates related to lps at a conference, and a new project involving over a hundred profiles on composition, which aims to provide recommendations for a more consistent path in structuring information at the composition level. It was clarified that lps would continue to monitor the progress of the new project, which might potentially replace the current clinical document profile.

Composition Alignment and Project Discussion

John D'Amore and John Moehrke deliberated on the alignment of their composition with potential profiles, with John Moehrke advising against incorporating concepts from Fire Core. The team also discussed the ongoing projects, focusing on the 'alerts' and 'patient story' sections, and the uniqueness of the 'fire' project in comparison to the Cda. They agreed to continue the discussion at a later time, with Rob expressing discomfort with the last option. Lastly, they touched on the need for guidance on choices between the Cda and the 'fire' project, and decided to work on tangible things that they could present in their meetings.

Snow Med Project Updates and Deadlines

Rob and John discussed the ongoing project related to Snow Med and the need for updates. Rob acknowledged that he had not utilized the flag resource and noted that the deadline for updates had passed. He expressed hope for progress in the coming days and highlighted the upcoming deadline for content submission for Snowmed. They also discussed the need for a content request system and the evolution of their lps value sets. The conversation ended with Rob's intention to review the value sets to ensure everything is included in the free set.

Core Problem List Updates and Free Set

Rob discussed updates to the core problem list and the inclusion of new vaccine concepts from Brazil in the free set. He also proposed the idea of requesting new Snow Med concepts. Rob reminded the team to include the updated gender harmony concept in the free set. ThomasZhou suggested introducing the gender harmony extension into the Ips may, while Rob noted the need to accommodate all extensions. Rob ended the conversation by requesting any further suggestions for the Ips free set and expressing hope for a more streamlined process in the future.

IPA Track and Notes Discussion

Rob and John discussed the question of whether to create a separate track for the IPA or to combine it with IPA. John proposed adding a section for notes to the track, which would include document references. There was also discussion about adding an 'ode' section, although this was not finalized. The team decided to align the notes section with what Charlotte was asking for, and to add the notes extension at the section level.

Ipa Integration and Ips Track Discussion

Rob led a discussion about the potential integration of Ipa into the current workflow, particularly regarding the generation of Ips from an Ipa repository. The team debated the need for a separate track for Ipa, with John suggesting it could overwhelm the Ips track if a large group is expected. The team also discussed a recent my support post by ThomasZhou, which provided a detailed description of a US Core topic. ThomasZhou suggested considering the adoption of this description into Ips, and noted that Australia cannot remember which fire profile was adopted. The team agreed to consider these points and respond to a poll on the matter.

Discussing 'Must Support' and 'Obligations' Concepts

ThomasZhou and Rob discussed the current state of the 'must support' and 'obligations' concepts in their project, with Rob suggesting a renewed look at the 'must support' concept. John D'Amore proposed a pre-track orientation before their upcoming connect, and ThomasZhou expressed that the 'must support' concept is more sustainable and tangible at its current stage. John Moehrke suggested moving away from 'must support' and focusing on 'obligations', but cautioned against introducing 'must support' again, advocating for implementing new concepts with 'obligations' instead.

AI-generated content may be inaccurate or misleading. Always check for accuracy.